
 

 
 

 
 
June 26, 2020 
 
Dear Students,   

  
Amidst planning for the fall semester, we continue our important work surrounding diversity and inclusion in 
the Law School. As part of our follow-up work to this past spring’s community meeting, we have launched 
a Diversity and Inclusion website. Here you’ll find information about resources and programming, as well as 
progress updates on action items we have taken or plan to take in the future toward making ours a welcoming 
community in which all students can thrive.  

  
This is ongoing work that does not have an end date. We will continue to take action to make our school the 
diverse and inclusive place it should be in the days, weeks, months, and years ahead – and we’ll keep this 
website updated with our progress. As always, I invite your feedback, either by reaching out to me directly or 
via this form.  

  
Sincerely,  

  
Dean Perdue 

 

https://law.richmond.edu/about/diversity/index.html
https://richmond.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1YX84YtHjSma7xX

